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Cheng-Yao  
Proxime Accessit to the DUX 

 

Mon 23   
- 
New Enrolments 
 

 Wed 25 Jan 

Tue 24 & - Student Course Changes 
Wed 25 Jan   9.00am - Noon 

Mon 30 Jan - Auckland Anniversary 
Tues 31 Jan - Yr 9 & New Students 
Tues 31 Jan - Yr 13 Camp 
Thu 2 Feb - Yrs 9-12  at school 

STARTING DATES 2017 

SENIOR PRIZEGIVING PRESTIGIOUS AWARDS 

Marnie  
Top Year 12 
Student 

Sophia  
Top Year 11 
Student 
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PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 
 
 
 
 
 
SEASONS GREETINGS 
 

Tena koutou katoa ï Greeting to you all 
 

This year is finally drawing to a close and we are all looking forward to the 
Christmas break and the season festivities. We have had several opportu-
nities to celebrate student achievement at our prizegivings and have fare-
welled staff who are leaving. These events provide us with the opportunity 
to see all those students who have excelled in a host of different areas, 
receive recognition and awards for their achievements.  
 

This success has occurred not only through the efforts and focus of indi-
vidual students but also because of the team effort and support of fami-
lies, whanau, teachers and the school community. The role that these 
people play as part of a great and focused team is the key to ensuring 
that we are able to deliver quality education.  
 

Once again, as I reflect on a positive year, I acknowledge that our accom-
plishments are very much based on a huge collective effort. I would like to 
acknowledge my team, especially the support of my SLT, Dave McNulty, 
John Ledson and Steph Ashton. This year, the Leaders and Heads of 
Curriculum have continued to play a valuable middle leadership role. I 
thank them and their teaching teams for their extra efforts to make things 
happen for our rangatahi. I also thank our: teachers aides; Jos Caughley; 
Lynette Malone; Caretaker Murray Vincent; and their teams for their many 
and varied contributions which ensure that our organisation functions 
smoothly.  
 

This focus on student achievement and well-being is well supported by 
the Board of Trustees which has worked hard in the support of school 
programmes and other issues throughout the school. To our Chairperson 
Liz Willis, and all the board members, particularly the sub-committee con-
venors, thanks for all the effort and hard work.  
 

It is my pleasure to acknowledge all those who have provided sponsor-
ship, supplied goods or services, interest and time. This has all made a 
significant difference. In particular I would like to acknowledge John and 
Glenice Gallagher, The Gallagher Group, The Perry Outdoor Education 
Trust, The Lion Foundation, The Highwire Trust, Fuji Xerox and Mazda 
Foundation.  
 

2017 will be bringing with it some very exciting opportunities including: 
new staff; a review  our School Charter; collaboration with local schools; a 
Bring Your Own Electronic Device (BYOD) pilot; Professional develop-
ment in digital learning and much more.  We will be continuing to sustain 
our drive to raise student achievement and there will be some long await-
ed property developments.  
 

I welcome this opportunity to share with you my thanks for all the contri-
butions that each of you have made to ensure that this year has been a 
successful one. I am sure that you join with me in wishing all those stu-
dents who are leaving the very best for the future. You will look back with 
very fond memories of your time at Melville and I encourage you to keep 
in touch.  
 

Finally, to you all, I wish you a very Merry Christmas.  Please take the 
time to enjoy the summer break and the opportunity to be together as 
families.   
 

Kia Ora 
 

 
 
 
Clive Hamill 
Principal 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Volleyball Coach  

 
We are looking for a Coach for the 
Senior Girls Volleyball team for 
2017.  If you are interested please 
contact me on 0278214718 
 
 
Graeme Kuiti 
Sports Co-Ordinator 
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We have new fixed term staff joining us in 2017: 
 
Shontelle Woodman 
Shontelle will be part of the Physical Education team next 
year.   Shontelle is an ex-student [ne® Dudley], a national 
representative for Rugby League and an active sports-
woman.     She will be relieving for Mr. Ray Stephens, 
who has Study Leave for 2017. 
 
Linda Hill 
Linda will be with us for two terms while Alicia Cooney 
has two terms refreshment leave, returning in July next 
year.   Linda has a passion for teaching English. 
 
Aureah Mothibe 
Aureah is a Science Teacher.   She is relieving for per-
manent Science teacher Amanda Froggatt, who is off for 
2017 on maternity leave.   We wish Amanda and Matt all 
the very best. 
 
We welcome the following new permanent staff to 
our school for 2017: 
 
Owen Roper 
Owen is our new Head of Geography and joins us from a 
long period of leadership in Social Sciences at Te Aroha 
College.   He is an enthusiastic cricketer. 
 
Pania Whauwhau 
Pania has accepted the role of Head of Curriculum, 
MǕori.  She has an extensive teaching background and 
other roles in education.  She and her whanau have a 
passion for Kapa Haka and Te Reo. 

Kathleen has been on refresh-
ment leave since April and has 
resigned her position.    
 

Kathleen will be remembered for 
her passion, energy and involve-
ment in school.   Her support for 
Stage Challenge and Drama was 
legendary and her role as a Sen-
ior Dean memorable.   We wish 
Kathleen all the very best and 
thank her for her many years of 
hard work and commitment to our 
school. 

KATHLEEN CHRISTIAN 

HOLLY PARKER 
 
Holly is a Social Sciences teach-
er who taught Geography and 
Social Studies.   
 

She brought energy and a will-
ingness to learn to this role.    
 

Holly leaves us to relocate to 
Whangarei. We wish her all the 
very best best for an exciting 
future. 

 

Elizabeth has been on second-
ment to a national PLD provider, 
Core Education, for the last 12 
months.  She is leaving us to take 
a position as Deputy Principal at 
Morrinsville College.    
 

Elizabeth was our Leader of 
Technology and was an active 
and supportive staff member.  
She will respond well to the chal-
lenges and opportunities of this 
new position. 

ELIZABETH ROSS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Head of MǕori leaves us for a 
position as Head of MǕori at 
Hamilton Girlsô High.    
 
Genae has worked hard to raise 
the student achievement in Te 
Reo MǕori and we wish her well 
in her new role. 

GENAE THOMPSON 

 

 
 
 

Tahau had part-time positions 
during the year in Social Studies 
and Media Studies.   He was of 
great support for Whaikarero for 
a school. 
 
Tahau has a position as Head of 
MǕori at St. Paulôs Collegiate 
next year. 

TAHAU THOMPSON 

Our school Groundsman is end-
ing his decade long association 
with us this Christmas.  Sean and 
his family are relocating to the 
Bay of Plenty where he has a 
permanent position as a School 
Caretaker at Greerton Primary 
School. 
 

I would like to take this opportuni-
ty to thank Sean for his diligent 
and loyal service during his time 
at Melville High and for taking on 
additional responsibilities when 
required.  We wish him well. 

SEAN BRISCOE 


